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Exhibits SHOUS
Rent Control bill SB 608
Friday, February 1, 2019 1:20:03 PM

Dear sir/madam
I’m strongly against passing the Rent Control bill SB 608 since this’s absolutely unfair to what they are doing.
Respectfully
Habib Shekarriz
21633 Johnson Rd. West Linn, OR 97068
503.515.9766

Sent from my iPhone
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